
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

1st March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our whole-school commitment to improving literacy and promoting a lifelong love of reading at Aston 

Manor Academy, this year we are inviting the Scholastic book fair into school. 

 

We recognise that access to bookshops is not necessarily easy for much of our community, and by bringing the 

Scholastic book fair into school, we hope to remove one of the barriers families experience with obtaining good 

quality literature for their children to read. 

 

The book fair will be in school from Friday 10th March until Friday 17th March, and all students in school will 

be given an opportunity to browse the exciting collection of brand new titles available to buy. We are also 

opening our doors to families on the afternoon of Wednesday 15th March, from 3.30p.m until 5.30p.m, should 

you wish to come and browse the collection yourself, or have a look at the vast collection of books available to 

loan in our exciting school library. 

 

All books sold through the scholastic fair are offered at a discounted rate of £1 less than the RRP – meaning they 

are cheaper than they will be on the shelves in traditional bookstores. We will be running a cashless system, 

meaning that parents wishing to purchase books can do so at their leisure, online through the scholastic website. 

Students will be able to complete a ‘Wish List’ in School with a code that parents can reference when placing 

orders online. The Scholastic website will be available on the Wish List. Books will be delivered to school and 

distributed to students. 

 

As part of this year’s World Book Day, we are also offering prizes for students who engage with our various 

competitions, meaning that some students will be able to choose books from the fair as their prize, too, so please 

encourage your child to participate in the challenges we set!  

If you have any questions or concerns, please email our whole-school literacy leader, Miss Wilcox, at 

ewilcox@astonmanoracademy.com. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 15th March and to delivering lots of exciting new books to your 

children! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Z Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


